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 Wednesday 12th March 2025 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer of Year 5 Pupil, 
 
As in previous years, we are arranging a residential visit for all the children who will be Y6 pupils next year, 
to the Robinwood Activity Centre at Maes - y- Nant, Cross Lanes, Wrexham. It will offer our children the 
opportunity to sample a number of outdoor adventurous activities and develop interpersonal skills. Please 
visit their website for further details. 
 
The visit will take place from Monday 19th January to Wednesday 21st January 2026.  

The cost for the 3 days/2-night residential visit is estimated to be £250 per child, this includes travel, food, 

instructor led activities and accommodation. The remainder of the cost will be subsidised by school through 

fundraising events throughout the year. The cost has increased significantly due to rising costs for the 

centre and transport.  

We are inviting you to a short information session on Wednesday 23rd April at 5:30pm in the school hall 

where staff and current Y6 pupils will explain the activities and visit in more detail.  

We will then be asking you to confirm your child’s place by Friday 9th May and to make a deposit of £50. 

We apologise for asking you to make a commitment so early but we need to secure our booking at this 

venue and make a financial commitment to the centre during this current term. We also feel that it will allow 

you to spread the cost of the visit between May and December. If your child qualifies for Pupil Premium, we 

will only need your confirmation of your child’s intention to take part and no payment is required. 

Please give your consent and make a deposit payment of £50 on ParentPay. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mrs A Thorlby 

 

 

        

 
 


